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26 September 2019 
 
Dear parents and caregivers 
 
The Tell Them From Me survey helps us to clarify and strengthen the important relationships between 
the parent and school. The survey is anonymous and is held once a year (Term 3/4) and is run at the same 
time as the Focus on Learning teacher survey and the student survey. 
 
The parent survey provides our school with parents’ perspective on our school as well as learning at 
home. Communication between parents and staff, activities and practices at home, and parent views on 
the school’s support of learning and behaviours, all help to build an accurate and timely picture that we 
can use for practical improvement. 
 
The survey is conducted online at home or you can use the computers at our school. The library lab will 
be open on Monday 14 October and Friday 18 October from 8.30-9.00am if you wish to use the school 
computers. Mr Howe and Mrs Cooper will be available to help you set up. The survey takes 
approximately 15 minutes to complete. The survey link will close on 25 October 2019. 
 
Please copy and paste the following link into your internet browser and this will ensure the survey 
launches directly to page one of the survey – “Begin Survey”. 
                                              

                                                  http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/my3tr 
 

 
 
If you have any issues with the link or the survey, please contact the school office staff who would be 
most happy to help you. 
 
Thank you for your support and valued input into life at our school. 
 
Mrs K Masciocchi 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:escholpark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/my3tr

